
 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BILTON SCHOOL                                            

NEWSLETTER 

3rd May 2024 

Be the best you can be! 

Respect, Resilience & Kindness 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

  

Sam Godfrey,  Director of Safeguarding 

Top HAPS Earners Last Week     

HEAD TEACHERS BLOG 

 

Isla A                                       (8B2)                                         52 Haps                                     

Lauren M                                 (7B3)                                        51 Haps  

Logan K                                   (8A3)                                         48 Haps           

Ellie S                                       (9A4)                                        48 Haps     

Bilva R                                     (7B3)                                         47 Haps 

 

Amelie L (8B1)  

 

 I hope you enjoy reading this weeks newsletter showcasing 

some incredible work from our artists, our linguists our 

bakers, our actors and our actresses. The talent truly is in 

abundance and students should be proud of their 

achievements.  

Well done to those students in here who have had a special 

mention for their achievements this week, keep up the hard 

work and dedication.  

I look forward to seeing the outcome of the multiple 

competitions in this weeks newsletter. Good luck to all those 

who take part. 

 

 

 

Head Teachers Review of the Week 
 Once again there are so many talented students to 

be celebrated in this week’s newsletter and it makes 

me so proud to be part of this school community 

with such incredible young people. Well done to 

those students featured in this week’s edition 

whether it be for HAPS, sporting competitions, 

technology excellence, drama or work experience. 

You should all be very proud of your achievements. 

 

Best wishes, 

Sam Godfrey,  Director of Safeguarding 

        Week 97 

We are delighted that 50 of our student’s work has been on display in The British 
Embassy in Dublin. The theme was ‘Identity’. We are very proud of the work our art 
students produced and has been exchanged with other schools, as part of the 
postcard project. We were delighted to receive the final exhibition catalogue in the 
post today. Well done all.  

 

ART COMPETITION 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PE Dept  

 

Year 7 & 8 Rugby Schools Trampolining Competition 

The Year 7 & 8 Rugby Schools Trampolining 
Competition saw enthusiastic participation from 
schools across the region, showcasing the talent and 
sportsmanship of young trampolinists. The event was 
held at Harris School and hosted by Rugby 
Trampolining Club. 

The competition is a team event, where participants 
demonstrated their proficiency in executing 
trampolining routines. Each routine was judged based 
on criteria such as technique, difficulty, and execution, 
adding an element of challenge and excitement to the 
event. 

After a series of impressive performances, Bilton 
School emerged as the overall winner of the 
competition, securing the top position with their 
exceptional display of talent and dedication. 

 

Back L>R Orla, Megan, Matilda, Evie       
Front L>R Freya, Ava, Sienna 

The GCSE PE class had a successful practical moderation day on Tuesday 23rd April. Those selected by 
the moderator performed extremely well, especially with teachers from other schools and moderators 
from the exam board present. The class have been preparing by attending after school since May last 
year and it really paid off. Well done, all of you! You were brilliant! 



 
 
 
 

  

Well done year 7 Technology classes for their great assessment 
scores! Some great results this week from Summer, Ivy, Phoebe, 
Gabriel, Darcie, Ernest!!! 

Year 7 Technology  



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Work Experience 

What an amazing opportunity… 

Well done to Aidan and Alfie (Yr10) who have successfully completed a week’s work experience at 
NEJ Stevenson, flying the flag for Bilton School. Special thanks go to the company for hosting our 
students and investing their time to coach our young Engineers. NEJ Stevenson are a company that 
specialise in cabinet making and provide this for the Royal family.  The boys were exemplary and a 
credit to our school community, well done! 



 
 
 
 

 

  

Celebrating Year 9 Technology Projects by Natalia D., Alfie M., Kara L., Poppy O., Jayden L., 
Stacey J., Alessandro M., Amelia W. 

In year 9 we learn about the role of the architect and use the specialist CAD software Our task is 
to create our own floor plan and work on the interior designs. 

YEAR 9 TECHNOLOGY 



 
 
 
 

 

  
Change Makers Year 8 Club 



 
 
 
 

  

YEAR  10 & 11 Drama Trip 

A great afternoon at the theatre watching Woman in 
Black with year 10 and 11 drama students in preparation 
for section B of their written examination next week. 
 



 
 
 
 

 

 

  

Upcoming Trips 
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Upcoming Trips 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Upcoming Trips 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

6TH Form 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 


